UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO

TORONTO 5, CANADA

DEPARTMENT OF ITALIAN AND HISPANIC STUDIES

May 25, 1962.

Professor B. Tate, Department of Spanish, The University, Nottingham.

Dear Professor Tate:

Enclosed is the summary of the paper "La lexicografía valenciana". The paper is at present only half ready because of lack of material, but I hope to complete it soon after working in Valencia and Barcelona libraries. If you ever go to these cities during the summer, I shall be delighted to meet you there. I shall be mainly at the address: Cirilo Amorós 82, p. 12, Valencia between June and September.

Professor Stagg returns his greetings.

With best wishes for a pleasant summer,

Sincerely,

J. Gulsoy